
Through….. 
Loving learning, loving each other and loving life 

itself 
AGAPE: The Good Samaritan (Luke 10: 25-37) 
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Autumn Term 2025 After School Clubs Newsletter 
  

 Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
I am delighted to be able to inform you of the after school clubs we will be providing next term (Autumn 
2025).  
Clubs will start week commencing: 

• Monday 15th September and finish week ending Friday 17th October 2025 

• Monday 10th November and finish week ending Friday 12th December 2025  
All after school clubs will run from the end of the school day and finish at 4.15pm. Important: Please collect 
your child from the gate specified on the attached form.  
Bookings and payments for school clubs (not Mr Bulbecks clubs) can only be made online through the new ‘My 
Child at School’ app.   
Bookings will go live at 8am on Monday 8th September and stay open until Thursday 11th September at 8pm.   
This will be on a first come, first served basis.  
Unfortunately, any bookings made after Thursday 11th September will not be accepted. 
Please note school clubs (bookable on ‘My Child At school’) are £40 for a 10 week course (£4 a session) Mr 
Bulbeck’s clubs (Football and Multiskills) are £30 for a 10 week course (£3 a session). All payments are non-
refundable. 
Bookings for Mr Bulbeck’s sports clubs will continue as in previous years (please see attached for more 
information).  
As in previous years, for this term only, we have made the decision to let the new reception children settle into 
school life before booking after school clubs. After School Clubs will be bookable for reception class from the 
Spring term (January 2026). Wrap Around Care is available to all.  
This system of booking will be continued throughout the year at the end of each term to enable your children 
to experience different clubs.  
  
Kind regards  

  
Head Teacher  
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